
Summary of Minutes April 2015 

Columbia County Community Advisory Council 

 

  

The minutes for both February and March were approved.   There were no additional agenda 

items for April.  Membership update: Nancy reported that two long standing members will not be 

able to attend the CAC meetings for a while.  It was suggested that we send them a thank you 

card.  

The updated Charter has been approved by the CAC with a few spelling corrections noted.  

Nancy will send this out to the CAC prior to the next meeting.   

A member has volunteered to go to the Tillamook community-learning event to get more 

information for the CAC about the series and ideas about bringing this process to Columbia 

County. There were several CAC members who were interested in forming a sub-committee to 

bring this to Columbia County.  

Joell Archibald, Innovator Agent, from OHA gave an update:  Joell discussed the CAC summit 

June 3
rd

 and 4
th

. The transformation center will pay for any CAC member that would like to 

attend.  Sign up through the transformation center website or work with Nancy to get connected. 

Joell discussed the quality pool metrics and CPCCO is receiving 100% payout.  The 

Transformation Center website will have the results posted.   

The CAC was advised that they are invited to participate in the CPCCO Governing Board and 

CAP Finance meeting on May 28
th

.  Nancy will have an update regarding this at the May 

meeting. The CAC discussed carpooling to this afternoon event that will be held at the 

CareOregon offices in Portland.   

There was a discussion about the Chronic Disease self-management program being developed in 

Columbia County that is a joint collaboration between Acumentra insurance, Community Action 

Team, Public Health, CCMH, OHSU Scappoose/and Legacy health clinics and Aging and 

Disability services.  There will be 6 week classes that will start with a train the trainer’s session 

at the end of May.  The workshops start in in July.  These classes will address the CHIP goal of 

reducing obesity.   

Next CAC meeting is May 4, 2015 3-5pm at CCMH. The June meeting will be cancelled due to 

CAC members attending the Community Advisory Council Summit in Bend.    


